
Following the success of our Storytime Adventures in Early Years 
and our recent Stay and Play we would like to tell you about a 
really exciting venture we have planned for the New Year!

Working with Adventure Babies we are going to be offering a 
monthly Stay and Play session to families with children who have 
had their 2nd birthday to come to our lovely school hall for a 
Story Time session with Ashleigh followed by a chance to meet 
new people and have a catch up in our new learning space whilst 
having a snack and drink.

The session will be 9.30 -10.15 in the school hall followed by snack 
and drink until 10.45.

Sessions will be on Fridays: 27th Jan, 10th February Friday 24th 
March, 28th April, 26th May, 30th June and 21st July. 

Places will be limited to 9 2plus year olds per session as we will 
be inviting our nursery children to attend (parents welcome too) 
on a rotation basis.

We are aware that times are hard financially and have secured 
funding to enable the price per toddler ( parents/ carers come 
free) to be only £2.50 per session.

Please contact the school office on 01665574222 to confirm a place.


